Grant Elementary School

Early Learning Building & Library Modernization

Hello Grant Neighbors!

Grant Elementary School Early Learning Building Modernization, Library Modernization & New Classroom Bldg., July 2025

Dear Parents, Staff and Members of the Community,

The Santa Monica-Malibu Unified School District is progressing with the construction at Grant Elementary School. The project

includes a new transitional kindergarten and early childhood renovation project. Future phases will include the installation of a portable library, the modernization of the existing library and historic courtyard, and the construction of a new two-story classroom building.



Please be advised that fire alarm testing will take place at Grant Elementary School from Thursday, July 24, 2025 through Tuesday, July 29, between 8 a.m. and 6 p.m. During this time, alarms may sound intermittently as part of the testing process.

Thank you for your understanding and support as crews work to ensure the safety of students and staff.

Construction managers and contractors maintain open communication with the school principal and staff, keeping them informed of any potential impacts to classroom activities. Any issues that arise are addressed promptly.

Thank you for your continued patience and understanding throughout the construction process.





We apologize for any noise and dust caused by the ongoing work. Please note that demolition and construction activities take place on weekdays between 8:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m., and on Saturdays from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. We are committed to minimizing the impact on the neighborhood and classrooms as much as possible.

Learn more here.

For more information on Grant's campus projects, please contact Fonder-Salari, Inc. Project Manager Norman Raymundo at rnorman@smmusd.org.

Grant Address:

Address: 2368 Pearl St. Santa Monica, CA 90405

